
OFFICE OF THE SUB-DIVIsIONAL OFFICER 

SERAMPORE HOOGHL-Y 

Memo. No. /Elec/Srp. Dated, Serampore, the 25th January, 2021. 

To 

The Principal, 

.e1AMNAA. JUM...dlege.. 
..esarre. 

Sub Enrolment of new elector 

Sir/Madam 

This is to inform you that you are well aware that the Election Commission of 

India has already launched Electronic Electors Photo Identity Card (e-EPIC) facility 

on 11th National Voters' Day on 25th January, 2021. t is utmost effort of Election 

Commission of India to enroll all left out electors specially students of age group 18- 

19 years. 

So, you are requested to inform all the students of your college who not yet 

enrolled as electors to apply with Form No.6 either on-line or off-ine and submit 

relevant documents at the Election Section of the undersigned as soon as possible for 

inclusion his/her name as a new elector. 

You are also requested to display different Systematic Voters Education and 

Electoral Participation Programme (SVEEP) material in between the on-line classes 

of your college. 

Your co-operation in this regard is highly solicited. 

Thanking you, 

Sub-Divisional Officer, 

Serampore, Hooghly. 
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